
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2020: 

Completion Ceremony of 

“The Project for Construction of a New Pump Station and Irrigation System in Araksavan Village”. 

 

On June 20, 2022 the Completion Ceremony of the Grant Contract for “The Project for Construction of 

a New Pump Station and Irrigation System in Araksavan Village” up to USD 79,401, within the framework of 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects of the Government of Japan was held in Araksavan 

Village. The Ceremony was attended by Mr. FUKUSHIMA Masanori, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia, Mr. 

Sedrak Tevonyan, Governor of Ararat Region, Mr. Karlen Mkrtchyan, Head of Artashat community, Mr. Atom 

Tadevosyan, Administrative Head of Araksavan village, and Ms. Liana Yesayan, General Director of "Eurasia" 

CPO, as well as various stakeholders including farmers and municipalities. 

The Project aimed to improve livelihood of farmers in the village by increasing agricultural 

productivities through  the construction of a new pump station and irrigation system which make it possible to 

irrigate 60 ha. As a result of the project, a total of 240 farmers and their family will receive benefit. Moreover, 

This project will further contribute to sustainability of environment and ecology by using water source and land 

in the village efficiently.   
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The newly installed irrigation system  Speech by Ambassador Fukushima 

  
  

 


